
November 18, 2015 

 

Hello Drew Eagles!!! 

 

My name is Lynn Vassar and I’m thrilled to be the Box Tops for Education™ Coordinator for Drew Charter! Clipping Box 
Tops is an easy way for you to help our school earn cash. Last school year, we earned $558.50 and used the money to 
make the school a better place. This school year, our school’s earnings goal is $1000.  To help our school reach that goal, 
we really need your help. Plus, we are holding a contest to see who can collect the most Box Tops!!!!!! 

Are you a Box Tops member? Sign up at www.BTFE.com to stay updated on our school’s earnings and find a full list of 
hundreds of participating products. Members also receive exclusive coupon offers and recipes and can learn about extra 
ways for our school to earn more cash.  

 Bundle your Box Tops in groups of 10 or 50 using a sealable bag or envelope 

 Tape or glue Box Tops on the provided collection sheet. 

 Make sure you write your student’s Name, Grade, and Teacher on your Box Tops collection sheet or 

bag/envelope. 

 Turn your collected Box Tops into your teacher or the Box Tops Collection Bin in the library throughout the year. 

 If you are a super collector and need additional collection sheets, just ask!! We will be distributing more sheets 

each month. 

We will make our first big count in January so get all your box tops in by January 7th. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at jpduck428@gmail.com.  

I’m here to make our school’s Box Tops for Education program a huge success this year.  

Thanks for your help! 

Lynn Vassar 

 
Thanksgiving break clipping! 

 
 

 

Did you know you can find Box Tops on many of the brands you 

use to make Thanksgiving dinner, from potatoes to crescent 

rolls? Remember to clip those Box Tops and turn them in to 

school. They really add up! Thanksgiving is also a great time to 

collect extra BoxTops from family and friends as you gather for 

the holiday weekend. For a list of participating products, go to 

BTFE.com. 
 

Have a great break! 
 
 
 

 

Learn more about how you can help your school at BTFE.com 

mailto:jpduck428@gmail.com

